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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome to a new school year and welcome to Class 3!  The children have had a great start to the term, settling into their 
new classroom seamlessly.  Myself and Mrs Howlett will be the Class 3 Teaching team this year. 
 
As always please feel free to chat to me at the classroom door, or liaise with the office to arrange an appointment if there is 
anything you would like to discuss further. 

 

 
Home learning tasks include English and Maths activities to be completed alongside weekly reading and times table practice.  
 
Please encourage your child to hand in their homework book by Wednesday of each week and it will be returned each Friday.   
            

 
As our main topic we will enjoy learning about… 

 
The Stone Age! 

 
We will be whizzing back in time to an earlier age to discover what life was like in the Stone Age. 
Class 3 are already looking forward to finding out about the animals that lived in prehistoric times.  We will learn about the 
different stages of the Stone Age, people and settlements. 

 
In Design Technology, we are going to design and make some Stone Age jewellery.  Our science topic this term is ‘Rocks and 
Fossils’ which will give the class further opportunity to find out more about the preserved history of the world. 
 
Mrs Howlett will be teaching the class French this year, starting with common words, phrases and greetings. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Just a Few Things to Remember… 

 The children can bring a named water bottle to school to keep on their desk. These should only contain water and I 
will do my best to remind the children to take them home every day for washing and refilling. 

 Tuck shop is open on Friday at break time.  Healthy snacks are available to purchase from 25p.   

 Golden Time continues on Friday afternoons.  A small toy or game can be bought to school and put in the book 
corner. 

 

Please do ask if you have any questions about our daily routine or topics, 
 
Many thanks 
Mrs Wallis and Mrs Howlett 
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